
Christmas Carols
A huge thank you to all the people who attended the Christmas carols on 
Wednesday this week. It was a fantastic event and we managed to even 
plan the weather just right. Thanks to Maria for organising this event and all 
the staff who cooked sausages, sold raffle tickets and kept everyone safe.
Thank you to the students who did an amazing job belting out some Christmas 
classics. Thanks to Joh and Deb who helped me plan the staffing and ensure
everyone was safe despite all the construction hazards. Thanks also to Sam 
and Tess who ran the second hand uniform store. A final thanks to Santa who
made everyone’s night and was willing to pose for photos.
I am sure that Santa reads our newsletter or people who know him very well and I hope he will find out how
pleased we all were to see him.

Choir Marketplace Visit
Congratulations to the choir who performed beautifully not only at the Carols but also at 
Lilydale Market Place. They sang a range of Christmas favourites to a large audience just 
outside Big W and entertained people passing by and the customers of the local coffee shop.
What an achievement as they have only been working on these songs for a short amount 
of time. Thanks to Mrs Orlando for organising this event which was not only an incredible
experience for those students but also showed the local community exactly what our 
awesome students are capable of achieving.

Red Slide Climbing Frame Renovation
Last night, we held a working bee to remove some panels of the red slide climbing frame to get them powder
coated. We set to work at 2.15pm and managed to finish by 7.15pm. It was an 
amazing effort to get the pieces down and ensure the site was secure by installing 
temporary fencing. These pieces will be collected over the weekend and powder coated 
ready for installation early next year. Thanks to Norman, Dale, Brett, John and Renee 
who all braved the heat and persevered even when some of the bolts, through wear and
tear refused to come out. We had thought of giving up as we could not remove the bolts 
using an impact driver and so each bolt had to be removed by hand which was hard work
I can tell you! Hopefully in the new year we will be able to have a working bee that will paint the parts that are
concreted in the ground and install the newly powder coated sections. Special thanks to Norman who has
arranged for the removed parts to be powder coated over the holidays.

Transition Session Next week
Next week we will be holding the first of our two transition sessions that will allow the students to meet their 2024
class teacher and their new class mates. It is always difficult for everyone when we experience change and this is
why these two sessions are so important to ensure that all the students are excited and ready for 2024. Please try
to ensure your child is at school on Tuesday 12th so they can experience this transition. The session will start at
9.30am and finish at 11am

Have a great week

Andrew
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FRIDAY LUNCH
ORDERS

             

Gr 5/6 Billy Carts

Gr 6 Responsibility Day

Orientation Day/Transition session 1 - 9.30 - 11am

Gr 6 Graduation

Gr 6 Big Day Out

LAST DAY FOR BOOKLIST ORDERS

Transition session 2 - 9.30 - 11am

Class Parties

Parent Helpers Morning Tea

Last Day - 1:30pm finish

Lunch Orders are available 

on Friday's 

Ordering cut off time is:

2pm for Daily Specials
9pm for ALL ORDERS

the Thursday prior
Place your order via the 

Flexischools App

 2023 TERM DATES
 Term 4  Oct 2 - Dec 20 

2024 TERM DATES
Term 1 Jan 31 (Gr 1-6) - Mar 28 

          Prep start Thurs 1st Feb
Term 2 April 15 - June 28
Term 3 July 15 - Sept 20
Term 4 Oct 7 - Dec 20

Lilydale Primary School
School Number 0876
63-65 Castella St, Lilydale
Tel:         9735 1642
Email:    lilydale.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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CURRICULUM DAYS 2024
Mon 29th and Tues 30th Jan
Friday 7th June
Monday 19th August
Monday 4th November
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TERM 4 2023

 DECEMBER

Friday 8th December

Monday 11th December

Tuesday 12th December

Thursday 14th December

Friday 15th December

Friday 15th December

Monday 18th December

Tuesday 19th December

Wednesday 20th December


